5-7-24 Board notes for CAC

The Community Action Committee has been busy since the last board meeting!
We have organized and hosted very two successful events:

April 6th - Milan Elk Road Clean up Day
*This year, we had 2 SCOPE vehicles with 4 SCOPE officers following
us around and keeping us safe from speeding and reckless drivers.

| want to say thank you to everyone who volunteered! We all worked
hard and did a great job making our road to the lake beautiful once
again.

May 4th - Lake Clean up Day and Picnic
*We had lots of volunteers working around the lake all morning.
*The dumpsters filled up really quickly.
Lots of things got accomplished, including getting rid of a big
abandoned boat at Turtle Beach that had to be cut up into pieces.
*Then we all had some great social time and a yummy picnic.
| want to thank Keith for bringing his Blackstone and cooking up all of
the hamburgers and hot dogs!
*And | want to thank everyone who worked to beautify our community
and beaches and for bringing yummy side dishes and desserts!

Fishing Derby has been postponed. We are looking at possibly having it in
the fall.

Our next big event to organize will be the Annual meeting on July 27th.



